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t 1 FROM: Richard H. Vollmer, Director .

Division of Engineering,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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StJSJECT: DIABl.0 CANYON
i
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[' The'following activities on your part will complete the NRR-Region V
i ' request for your assistance in the review of allegations for the Diablo
| Canyon NJClear Power Plant. Your cooperation and contributions to date
| 1re appreciated.
| ,

(i) A: review of the IDVP piping activities to address your comments of
Arril 24, 1984 is scheduled for June 18-22, 1984 at the offices of
R. L. Cloud Associates in Oakland, CA. You should plan to partici-
pate as an active member of the review group performing this eval-
uation.'

(2) Your inspection report should be complet1d reflecting your observa-
tions and conclusions. Since PG&E has decided to terminate the
responsibilities and activities of the OPEG group at the Diablo
Canyon site, many of the programmatic issues you raised, and which
have been confirmed, related to OPEG activities may be mooted. The
review group will meet with PG&E on June 29 to discuss these program-
ntic issues, the extent to which the abolishment of OPEG will moot
these concerns, and the steps to assure that an acceptable transition

L of activities takes place. The review group will recommend actions p
and/or license conditions if appropriate to assure full resolution ) *2of these issues. Region V will follow up on these actions and _

dd*h
.

/license conditions. You shoula plan to participate in the June 29
- Tieeting with PG&E in Bethesda. - 4

( '(3) Th[SSERdevelopedbyeachoftheseventaskgroupsofthereviewk'

group assigned to review implementation of the low power licensing -Y cenditions related to piping and piping supports will be forwarded ''
'

\ to you fc review. Your written coments should be sent to the ,

l \ appropriate task team leader with copies to R. Vollmer, J. P. Knight,'

KandH.Schieriing. Any written comments you may wish to contribute
,

-

wi 1 be included verbatim as part of our SSER.
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l - You will be kept informed of all meetings relevant to the issues you
have raised and will be sent copies of any documents prepared by PG&E
and the staff on these . issues.-
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L Richard H. Vollmer, Director ;

li Division of Engineering
,

{- Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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C APPROVED:
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Harold R. Denton, Director,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
%
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John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
Region V'
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